COUNTY OF HENRICO, VIRGINIA

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO:


Christina Goggin

SUBJECT:
Development Plans for Review 

FROM:
Director of Recreation & Parks
DATE:
November 9, 2007

In reviewing the Development Plans to be discussed at the staff/developer conference scheduled for November 29, 2007 we find the following:

Brookland District

POD 79-07 Arco Iris Latino Mart

GPIN 773-747-8814 (plus additional parcel)

Existing or Proposed Park and Recreation Facilities Impact:
None

Archaeological Impact:
None

Historical Impact:
None

Battlefield Core Area Impact:
None

Please contact Mary Ann Soldano, Ext. 5805, should you have any questions or need additional information.





Karen Kendrick Mier

c:
History Section


Parks Planning Section
